
SPRAC General Members Meeting 
April 20, 2024, 3:00 
 
The General Members’ Survey was passed out. 
 
Mary Lee gave the overview. 
 
Jan gave an overview of the finances. 
 
Mary Lee explained what the organization is doing to increase effective communication, including the 
new email service: Constant Contact. 
Printed forms are at the Gallery. 
Information is also on the Facebook page. 
 
Shadow program is available to learn how to volunteer for: 
Gift Shop 
Special Events 
Docents 
Etc.  
 
Cochise College: Members can display art for two months! 
 
Scholarship application is on the website. 
 
Elections: the Board will have 7 members at large. 
 
Next Board Meeting in July – need nominations for one member at large. 
 
For Board Member at Large: 
Ed Dorn - nominated 
Sharon Amburgey – nominated 
Kaayla Fox – nominated 
 
 
Now the Gallery will have 3 art change-outs every year. 
 
First Friday after the changeout we will have a reception from 5 to 7 (Starting in September). 
 
Art Show at the College – month long. 
Feedback: many commented on this year’s complicated Art Show process. 
We are committed to making the Annual Art Show: 

• Simple 

• Fun 

• Easy to apply 

• Fun Reception 

• One-page application 
 
 



Gallery Changeout: 
September is the next one. 
 
Photo Show will be in October at the College. 
Art Show will be in March at the College. 
 
Every December we have a Christmas Open House. 
 
 
Artist Share: 
Third Thursday at the Gallery at noon. 
 
 
The general members meeting was adjourned at 3:40. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


